
Dear participants, 
 
in the last e-mail we wrote that we will continue three workshops from the Science on Stage Festival in 2009  
2010 starting with a first meeting in June 2009 and a final conference in 2010. Due to financial application 
reasons we had to limit the number to three workshops with the following topics: 
 
-       Are non-formal education initiatives always beneficial? 
-       Self-perception in the teaching process 
-       Solo entertainer or moderator? The science teacher of the future 
 
It is very important for us that every teacher who is interested in the European exchange about teaching 
concepts has the opportunities to do that. 
 
The topics above are quite broadly defined. That is why we think that all teachers interested in working 
together could join one of the workshops named above. E.g. we suggest that the topic “Science in 
Kindergarten and Primary school” could be integrated in the workshop “Self-perception in the 
teaching process”. 
 
So, we added your workshop in the forum, too. 
 
Join in: www.science-on-stage.de/forum 
 
Best regards 
 
The SonSD committee 
Johanna Schulze 
 
Science on Stage Deutschland e.V. 
Poststr. 4/5 
10178 Berlin 
 


